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CENTRE FOR MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT (CMD)
RE: CMD’S EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
EXTENSION OF DATE FOR INVITATION TO TENDER

The Centre for Management Development (CMD) hereby informs interested bidders and the general public that the deadline for
submission of tenders earlier scheduled for Monday, 17th September 2018 as published in the Guardian and Daily Trust Newspapers of
July 24th, 2018 as well as in the Federal Tenders Journal fo August 6th, 2018 has been extended.

Would you like to view the full content? Login Not yet a Member Join Now

Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here
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